
 

 

To Mayor and Council 
 
Re 1737 Rockland Avenue 
 
Recently the Rockland Land Use Committee was informed of a Heritage Alteration Permit 
application for 1737 Rockland. 
 
We will not be responding to the opportunity to comment as the Land Use Committee feels 
this application in inappropriate. 
 
The alteration has been in place for months, if not in part, for years. 
 
The alteration apparently was made with neither building permit nor Heritage alteration 
permit. 
 
The alteration was made by a knowledgeable owner who would be familiar with the bylaws of 
the city. 
 
The alteration was at roadside in plain view of any city employee with a knowledge of or 
interest in building permits or alterations.  
 
It is our contention that to allow this permit application is unfair to all those who follow the 
process. 
 
Bob June, Chair 
RNA LUC 
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Pamela Martin

From: Jan Drent 
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 9:04 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 1737 Rockland Avenue  --  Proposed Changes

Sir:  We are unable to attend the City Council Meeting on October 27 and therefore send the following note to you 
regarding proposed changes to 1737 Rockland Avenue. 
 
We do not support the addition of an  intrusive structure protruding from the front of the Rattenbury designed home at 
1737 Rockland Avenue. 
 
As a community, we should try to preserve the architectural heritage of our neighbourhood. 
 
(Signed)  Jan and Janice Drent, 1720 Rockland Avenue, Victoria, V8S 1W8.  Phone  . 
 
Please keep confidential our phone number and e‐mail address.  With thanks.  




